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Ieuan Wyn Jones AC/AM
Dirprwy Brif Weinidog /Deputy First Minister 

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay
Caerdydd • Cardiff

CF99 1NA

English Enquiry Line  0845 010 3300
Llinell Ymholiadau Cymraeg  0845 010 4400

Ffacs * Fax 029 2089 8198
PS.DeputyFirstMinister@wales.gsi.gov.uk

Eich cyf/Your ref P-03-227
Ein cyf/Our ref  DFM/00276/10

Christine Chapman AM
Chair - Petitions Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

Dear Christine,

Thank you for your letter of 2 February about the petition (PET -03-227) against the St 
Athan Development access road from residents of Llanmaes community. 

I am grateful for the Committee’s continued interest in this matter and have, of course, 
noted the petitioners concerns. 

However, it is inappropriate for me to comment on the issues raised for the reasons set out 
in my previous reply to the Committee.  The two issues on which you have sought my view 
were raised in the recent Public Inquiry into the draft Compulsory Purchase Order for the 
Scheme as well as during the planning process before that .  The Inspector will be making 
his report to me in due course a nd I am sure you will appreciate that I can make no more 
comment at this stage of the procedure.  

I will, of course, ensure that the Committee receives a copy of the Inspector’s report and my 
decision at the appropriate time. 

Ieuan Wyn Jones 
Gweinidog dros yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth 
Minister for the Economy and Transport

28 February 2010
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